MECHANICAL ENGINEER COVER LETTER

Sept 29, 20XX

Dear Elon,

As a long-time follower of The Boring Company’s innovative escapades, I was thrilled to find a Mechanical Engineer Internship opportunity on your website. As a ME student with a 3.9 GPA and several additional electro-mechanical projects under my belt, I am confident I am the right candidate. 

Your job post calls for an independent self-starter with an analytical mindset and strong CAD skills. I have always taken initiative in reaching my goals, so in my spare time I have completed 20+ side projects, the most complicated and exciting being the AI-based pathfinding vehicle. I submitted it to the American Society of Mechanical Engineers student competition, where it won 1st prize in its category. At Georgia Tech, I have been topping of my class in CAD, in addition to maintaining a 3.9 GPA and a Dean’s List fixture. I have an extreme, independent hunger for knowledge, and I believe I have the necessary academic and extracurricular prerequisites to make a great Mechanical Engineering Intern at The Boring Company.

I love that at the Boring Company, you are committed to solving such ubiquitous, and seemingly insolvable problems as traffic congestion, and spend a lot of your money to try and offer a solution not only to benefit your business, but to do something really important. This resonates with my own personal values, which is why I am extremely motivated to secure this position at the Boring Company.

When would be a good time to connect to discuss how I can add my two cents to helping you beat the traffic in Los Angeles?

Thank you,

Matthew Crockett
559-787-0836
mcrockett@me.com
